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From Mrs Barber 
Thank you FUSS for a magnificent effort organising our 

Christmas Fayre, it was lovely to see so many parents and 

children. It looks like we may have made  over £1000 for 

school, including our raffle ticket sales. We have had a busy 

week with carol singing, Christmas crafts, Christmas dinner 

and parties  but the children although tired have enjoyed 

every minute. On behalf of all the staff thank you for all 

your gifts, chocolate and biscuits you have given us, these 

will keep us going next year in the staffroom. We wish you 

all a very Happy Christmas and look forward to an exciting 

2017. 

Stars of the week   

Year 3 /4 — class 

For independently organising and    

running their stalls at the Christmas 

Fayre 

Year 2 — Sophie  

For being a positive role model on our 

Christmas craft day. 

Year R /1 – Olivia 

For being a kind and responsible class 

member. 

Week ending Dec 16th 2016 

Raffle Winners 

 
MFA Bowling Tickets —Emily F 

Cotswold Wildlife Park Tickets—J 

Endecott 

Spetchley Park Gardens Family Pass

– Esme W 

No 8 Tickets—Finlay M 

Safari Park Passes—Logan D 

WCC tickets  - Alfie S 

Snowdome Passes—Connor S 

 

Parent Governor 

Our new Parent Governor is Mrs While, mother of 

Holly. We welcome her to our Governing Body. 

The Mannequin Challenge Goes Viral 

We have a Christmas Jumper Day mannequin video on our website 

home page and have uploaded it onto many other sites to raise 

awareness of the charities we are raising money for this year. You 

can also view it using this link. 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BGiDxW3oSFE  

 

Website Photographs 

Carol Singing 

Party Day 

Christmas Lunch 

School Lunches 

School Lunch Menus are on the   ParentPay website. 

Please make your choices before the end of December 

to ensure you have  lunches in the first week back. 

Charity totals 
 We have raised £301 for our charities 

Acorns, NSPCC and the Grace Kelly    

Ladybird Fund from our biscuit sales, 

Nativity collection and our Christmas 

Jumper Day. Thank you all for your   

generosity. 

School reopens on Wednesday  

January 4th 2017 

E Safety 

We have growing concern of younger children using social 

media Apps and facetime amongst their friends.  

Please see our E Safety policy, it is vital that they are    

supervised at this young age if using I pads and mobile 

phones. 


